

October News

What an amazing start to the school year. We have had a great September getting to know each other and building friendships. Students have been establishing classroom routines, learning French vocabulary through classroom objects, greetings, songs and prayers.

Events

Halloween is always an exciting time in kindergarten, we welcome students to wear costumes. No masks/blood and they may bring a change of clothes if they want to take costume off. Store bought/peanut free treats to hand out to friends if you wish. More information about the school events will come.

Remindens

- St. Leo's Fresh from the Farm fundraiser, our goal is one order per student!
- Terry Fox fundraiser, please consider donating to this wonderful cause
- Lunch box orders, you can order pizza and hot lunch for your child lunchboxorders.com
- Please label all belongings coming to school

Learning Focus

Our focus for October will be on the French alphabet, counting and patterning activities. We will also continue to focus on identifying letters in your child's name, printing their name, counting up to 10 and making sets of objects and counting them.

We thank you for your continued support in your child's learning and we look forward to a fantastic school year!

Mme. Thoms & Mme. Harrison

